NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Regular Meeting of the Sister Cities Commission

January 17, 2014

Chairperson Dinah Villanueva

Vice Chair Dan Buan

Commissioner Pelton Stewart
Commissioner Elissa Shanks-Stewart
Commissioner Violet Espiritu
Commissioner Rick Pasterchik

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Sister City
Commission scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Monday, January 21. 2014 is canceled. The
next meeting of the Commission will be held on Monday, January 27, 2014 at

pea
Secretary to Commission

[ hereby certify that I caused a true copy of the above notice to be delivered to each of the Commissioners of the
Sister City Commission at least 24 hours before the time set fovthe meeting. /
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